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The Permanent Mission of Austria to the United Nations presents its compliments to the 

Secretariat of the Economic and Social Council and has the honor to submit the main messages of the 

second Voluntary National Review (VNR) of Austria. 

 

The Permanent Mission of Austria to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to 

renew to the Secretariat of the Economic and Social Council the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

New York, 24 April 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Secretariat of the ECOSOC (ecosocinfo@un.org) 
 
Cc: Maame Agyeben (agyeben@un.org), 
Joop Theunissen (theunissen@un.org), 
Emnet Bekele (bekelee@un.org) 
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